
 

 

 

Sharmans Cross Junior School, Sharmans Cross Road, Solihull, West Midlands, 

B91 1PH 

Telephone: 0121 705 2379   

Email: 45office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  Sara Wilkes 

Friday 8th May 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

I am pleased to announce that our Cross Country Club will be starting on 

Thursday 14th May for the Summer term and will run from 3.30 until 4.30. The 

club will be open to boys and girls in Years 4 and 5 and will be run by Mrs 

Schroeter.  

 

Should your child be interested, please complete the slip below and return it to 

Mrs Schroeter by Thursday 14th May. The children should come in their PE kits 

and trainers.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Schroeter. 

4LS 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………….. Class …………….. 

 

To attend cross country club on Thursday nights from 3.30-4.30 during the 

Summer term. 

 

I will make arrangements for them to be collected from the front entrance at 

4.30. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

Emergency Tel No. ………………………………………………………………………………………… 


